
 
 

2017-2018 Draft Operating/Capital Budget, Draft IDP and Policy Documents open for comments 

Notice is hereby given that the following documentation was tabled by Council on 29 March 2017 and 
are open for inspection and comments: 
o Municipal Draft Budget 
o Draft Integrated Development Plan (IDP) 
o Budget related Policies 
o Determination of Tariffs for the 2017/2018  Financial Year 
  
 
Copies of these documents can be attained from the following offices: 

 Finance department; Corporate Services; and Libraries  

 Municipal Website:www.makana.gov.za 
 
 
Written comments on the above documentation may be submitted to the Acting Municipal Manager 
until 29 April 2017. 
  
The Acting Municipal Manager, Budget 2017/2018  
Makana Municipal Office, 86 High Street, Grahamstown; or 
Fax: 046 622 9700 
Email: MandisiPlanga@makana.gov.za 
  
Comments must be clearly marked: BUDGET 2017/2018. Any person who is unable to write, may 
come to the offices during office hours and a member of staff will assist him/her to transcribe 
his/her comments. Comments received after the closing time will not be considered. 
  
For more information, please contact: 
1. Budget, Tariffs and Policies: Ms. N.F. Siwahla at (046) - 603 6007/6130 
2. Integrated Development Plan: Mr. M. Pasiya at (046) - 603 6046 
 
The documents can also be accessed through our website: www.makana.gov.za: 
 
 
_________________ 
Mr. M. Planga 
ACTING MUNICIPAL MANAGER 


